FOR AND ABOUT UNITARIAN UNIVERSALIST WOMEN

October, 1965 - First Edition

Helen Ketterer, Editor

NOTE FROM CMD-UUWF PRESIDENT

The Central Midwest District - Unitarian Universalist Women's Federation Board of Directors had a luncheon meeting at the Conrad Hilton in Chicago, on October 8th where plans for the year were formulated. From the lively and spirited discussion a full year is being planned for the women of the District. The Officers and Board for the coming year are:

PRESIDENT - Margaret Harris, 411 East 62 Street; Chicago, Illinois 60637 SECRETARY-TREASURER - Jessica Barr, 508 Frost Woods Road; Madison, Wis.; 53716 POARD MEMBERS

Elise Cade; Hinsdale, Illinois Joan Grabel; St. Louis, Missouri Betty King; Geneva, Illinois Nancy LeShane; Peoria, Illinois

INSTITUTE COMMITTEE CO-CHAIRMEN

Gloria Grimm, 81.42 Stanford; St. Louis, Missouri 63130 Doris Jones, 724 Dover Place; Champaign, Illinois 61820

COMMUNICATIONS CHAIRMAN

Helen Ketterer, 5481 Ridgewood Court; Chicago, Illinois 60615

ADVISORY

Marian Baker: Western Springs, Ill. Lucille Kazmark; Joliet, Illinois

We hope to have an occasional Newsletter. If you have news of your unit, please get it to Helen Ketterer. Deadline for next Newsletter is December 31, 1966.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * *

DUES ARE DUE

New is the time for all Unitarian Universalist women to come to the aid of the Federation. 50¢ per member of each unit are due by January 1967. Send checks to: Jessica Barr, Secretary Treasurer UUWF, 508 Frost Wood Road; Madison, Wis. 53716 \$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$ \$

FALL MEETING OF U.U.W.F. COMPINES WITH CENTRAL MIDWEST DISTRICT ANNUAL MEETING
The Fall Meeting of the Central Midwest District, Unitarian Universalist Women's
Federation will be held in conjunction with the Annual Meeting of the District, which
will be held at the Unitarian Universalist Church in Elgin, Illinois on Friday,
November 17, 1966. Members of local units of the District Federation will have an
opportunity to meet and confer with MRS. NELSON BURGESS, Executive Director and
MRS. MAX THOMPSON, Associate Director and Editor of "THE BRIDGE" of the U.U.W.F.

Between 4:00 and 5:00 p.m., Friday, these two resource leaders will head a Federation information meeting. The following day, Saturday, they will head the District Program for the total registration. Marian Baker, Program Committee-CMD

-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-8-1-1-5-1-

ALLERTON CONFERENCE PLANS FOR 1967

Last June fifty-eight ladies throughout our District enjoyed an inspirational three days in the lovely surroundings of Allerton Park, Illinois. Emily Taft Douglas and Reverend Jack Kent of Chicago were the speakers and provided the "food for thought" for ensuing discussions. Already plans are being made for next year's Conference, so mark your calendars now and plan to join us. The dates are June 13, 14, 15, 1967; Gloria Grimm, and Doris Jones - 1967 Allerton Co-Chairmen

1 1 1 1 1 1 1

WHAT SHALL WE CALL OUR NEWSLETTER??? Suggestions for naming the Unitarian Universalist Women's Federation Newsletter are needed. Send your suggestion to the Editor.